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The Police Department is excited to congratulate Alyssa del 
Plaine on her promotion to Lead Dispatcher on January 15, 2024!  
Alyssa has been with the Department since March 14, 2022.  

Alyssa earned her bachelor’s degree in psychology with a minor 
in criminology. Before dispatching, Alyssa worked in 
corrections for several years. 

Alyssa is getting married to Austin this summer. They share a 
home with two cats, Maya and Goose. Outside of work, 
Alyssa enjoys thrifting, traveling, and going to the gym. 

Congratulations Alyssa on your promotion! 
Alyssa del Plaine, Lead Dispatcher 




